Power Supply Emergency Alert Notification System
Stay informed of possible outages

The Power Supply Emergency Alert Notification System now exists to inform utilities and the public about the possibility of
power supply shortages within your area. Power supply markets extend across many states within the Midwest, and
excessive power demand in any part of this region could result in limited power availability throughout the entire region.

Capital Electric Cooperative (CEC) receives power from two power supply markets. As you recall, some of our members
experienced a blackout period in February 2021. In preparation for a possible re-occurrence of this situation, we will be
providing an option for our members to receive notifications of these limited resource events.

You can receive email and/or text notifications using SmartHub, the online portal to your CEC account. In Smarthub, click on
“Notifications” and “Contact Information” to update your contact information. You can sign up for SmartHub by visiting our
website at https://www.capitalelec.com/smarthub or by downloading the SmartHub app on your phone.




